
 

 
January 17, 2019 

 
Laurel Dell Elementary School 

 
Shoring and Drilling at Existing Retaining Wall 

 

 

 

Dear Laurel Dell Elementary School Community, 

We wanted to provide you a quick look ahead of the construction schedule. 

The construction team is planning to do drilling work along the existing retaining wall that is 

adjacent to one of the new classroom buildings. The drilled holes will be filled with steel beams 

and concrete that will provide additional support to the wall during construction and after project 

completion. 

The work is planned to take place this Tuesday, 1/22, and Wednesday, 1/23. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements  
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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